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Term 4, Week 8                                                                                                       Monday, 26th November, 2012 

Calendar:     

Thurs, 29th Nov  Year 5 Lismore High School Enrichment Day 

Fri, 30th Nov  CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Thurs, 6th Dec  Aboriginal Parents Welcome BBQ 5.00-6.30pm 

P&C Christmas Party at Rous Hotel - Drinks from 6.30pm 

Mon, 10th Dec  9.30 am Presentation Day - Kinder-Yr 2  

Thus, 13th Dec  Year 6 Farewell 

Fri, 14th Dec  Student Reports sent home 

Tues, 18th Dec  Presentation Night – Yrs 3-6 – Lismore High School Hall from 7.00pm 

Wed, 19th Dec  Class parties and last school day for pupils 

Wed, 30th Jan, 2013 Students return to school (Yrs 1-6) 

Kinder students Best Start Interviews begin 

Mon, 4th Feb  Kinder students begin 
                        

FIVE BANNER CELEBRATION: Students who have obtained 5 banners need to bring these to the 

office to collect a permission note for the reward excursion to the Lismore Cinema.  Congratulations 

to these students. 

 

2013 SCHOOL CAPTAINS: Year 5 have completed the process for selecting students to be entered 

onto the ballot paper for Captains for 2013. At next Monday morning’s assembly I will announce the 

students who will appear on the ballot paper. These students will compose their speeches to deliver 

to Years 2-5 students after lunch.  Students will then return to classrooms and fill in the ballot papers.  

The results will be announced at our Presentation Evening on Tuesday, 18th December at Lismore 

High School Hall. 

 

SCHOOL REPORTS: School reports will be issued to students on Friday, 14th December. 

 

SCHOOL TONE SURVEYS: Thank you to parents and carers who were able to complete and return 

last week’s surveys to the school.  When collated, the results will appear in the 2012 Annual School 

Report. 

 

FRIDAY WEEKLY ASSEMBLIES: Next Friday’s Assembly is cancelled due the Christmas Fair.  

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR: Friday sees the culmination of a lot of hard work by the P&C, staff and students 

toward making our Christmas Fair a huge success.  The measure of success will be by your 

participation and attendance.  The evening promises to be an entertaining one.  The students are 

excitedly looking forward to performing Christmas Carols for you.  Please see attached flyer for 

more information. 

 

 
         Banner Achievers   
                                  Tully, Caitlin, Aleah, Kai  

 

GENERAL SCHOOL RULES 
 

 Sensible is Safe 

 Fair is Fun 

 Manners Matter 

 Property is Personal 
 

Treat others as you would 
like to be treated yourself. 

WRPS 
Proudly stands on 

 
Bundjalung Land 



       

          WYRALLAH ROAD PUBLIC SCHOOL RULES AND EXPECTATIONS 
 

 

TAYLOR’S TEASER:    Double Trouble 

Several words, though spelt or pronounced the same, have more than one meaning.  Given below are 

two definitions that fit one specific word.  Find the correct word. 

box, chest or container  /  set of circumstances, situation                    

            LAST WEEKS WINNER:   Levi  2D   LAST WEEKS ANSWER:  a) NMUCP 

 
 

LIBRARY STOCKTAKE 

Our annual Library Stocktake process has begun and it is requested that all WRPS library books be 

returned urgently.                  Peter Bylos, Relieving Librarian 
 
AUGUSTINE LEJU’S SWIMMING REPORT 

For two weeks I did Learn-to-Swim.  We went to the Lismore Memorial Baths.  I learnt to do rocket 

arms, big arms, back floating and safety stepping.   

It was my first time going in a big pool and I was nervous.  I enjoyed doing big arms and going 

under the water. 
 
SRC HELPERS FOR CHRISTMAS FAIR 

I will be calling for up to 16 SRC members willing to ‘man’ 2 Refreshment Stations selling soft drinks at 

this Friday evening’s Christmas Fair.  The children will work in pairs for an allotted period of 30 

minutes between 5.30 – 7.30pm.  Those involved are to be at school no later than 5.15pm. 
                                         Thanking you, Craig Beck, SRC Co-ordinator  
CONGRATULATIONS!!!  

Caitlin has been awarded the CWA of NSW Far North Coast Group Lismore City Council Mayoral 

Education Grant for 2012.  Congratulations Caitlin. 

 
 

 

      CANTEEN NEWS:      Sweet & Sour Pork & Rice - $3.00 

Sue Pagotto - Canteen Supervisor 
 

 
 

     

                                                   

 

  
 
 
P&C NEWS:  
Business Opportunity:  

We are asking anyone who has a service that the school may be able to use in the future for 

projects in and around the school, to place a business card in the bowl provided at the front office. 

We, as a P&C, would like to support local and family businesses of the school community.   

 
P&C Christmas Party:  

Thursday, 6th December starting with drinks at 6.30pm with 7.00pm start at the Rous Hotel. Meals 

range from $13 to $19. Menu is available at the office and the canteen.  Please make your 

selection and pay by the 3rd December. Any enquires to Amanda Franey on 0439 434 807.   

NOTE:  All attending, please bring a gift between $5 and $10 for Secret Santa. Everyone welcome!! 
                                                                                                                       Wendy Briggs – P & C Secretary 

 
 
 
 

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY  MONDAY  

Rebecca Gallagher 

Cath Fahy 

Greg Hjelmstrom 

Katie Wilson 

Cath Fahy 

Mel Stanford 
Help Please 

Renea Allen 

Heather Elliott 

UNIFORM SHOP:  Open every Friday from 8.30–10.00am.  If you are able to help in the Uniform Shop on 

the Kinder Orientation mornings from 10.00-11.00am, please let me know on 0431 305268. 

Roster: Melissa Gibson                                                                                Jess Pagotto, Co-ordinator 

     

 

       

ROSTER: Jess Pagotto 

                                                                                                                                   Jess Pagotto, Co-Ordinator 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
FUNDRAISING – Christmas Raffle 

This year our Christmas raffle will be a bit different.  This year we won’t be asking you to send in an 

item to be placed in a hamper because some wonderful items have been donated by generous 

families and local businesses.   

We have vouchers from Lowes, Athletes Foot & Play Quest;  a Telstra T-Hub, official 2010 signed 

Titans jersey as well as other prizes. 

If you would like to donate something to this raffle you are very welcome to.  Just send item in to the 

office.  Raffle tickets will be sold at the Christmas Fair and will also be sent home next week with the 

newsletter.  Tickets are $1 each and the draw will take place on Friday, 14th December. 
                         Cherron Cameron, Fundraising Co-ordinator 
 
 
SCHOOL BANKING NEWS: 
WIN A MINI IPAD!!  

Commonwealth Bank is now running an exciting new competition that ALL 

students can participate in. If you make a deposit through the School 

Banking Program between 19 November and 14 December 2012 you will 

automatically go into a draw to win one of 12 mini Ipads. Just bring in your 

deposits on a Friday and I will do the rest for you.  
Don’t forget that FRIDAY is School Banking day and students should bring in 
their weekly banking deposit.  For every deposit made at school, no matter how 
big or small, students will receive a cool silver Dollarmites token.  Once students 
have individually collected 10 tokens, they can then be redeemed for the great, 
exclusive reward items listed below, in recognition of their continued savings behaviour. (Don’t worry if you do not 
receive a token, I have them all recorded for you!)  
There are 9 great reward items available for students to choose from. These are: 

Dollarmite Money Boxes - Addy, Cred, Pru, Spen & Pat the Dog; 

Dollarmite Drink Bottle; Book Light;  Pen Pod; and USB Drive 
School banking day is every FRIDAY and everyone is welcome to join. 

I am now in DESPERATE need of volunteers. Due to the lack of volunteers I am looking at having to change 

the banking day next year. Due to study commitments next year, I am unable to do banking on a Friday. If 

volunteers cannot be found by the end of this term, the Banking day will be changed next year. 

If you have 1-2 hours to spare, please contact the office.   

Tokens are not to be shared between the families.  
Banking Roster:    30 November 2012 Tracey Devine & Wendy Briggs  
   7 December 2012  Tracey Devine & Wendy Briggs  

            Tracey Devine, Banking Co-ordinator 

 

 
 
 


